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I support this bill. It will give families more opportunities and the smaller towns we 

travel to will have us spending our money there. People spend a lot of money on 

these side by sides and make them strong & safe. All the rides I've been on people 

have been very respectful of other people and our surroundings. I've been asked by 

our senior center here to shuttle people to & from areas around town for events 

because they're safer having doors than golf carts. I had to decline because it wasn't 

legal. Thank you for your time and consideration.  


